
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 14, 2012 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 RE: Mr. John Pisarski and CPA Intl. Investigations Inc. 

 

Mr. John Pisarski and CPA Intl. Investigations Inc. have provided security services to Seven 

Seas Fish Company for the last 12 years.  The service that CPA provides is second to none.  

They have the flexibility to deal with many different applications from our retail stores to our 

warehouse and production facilities. 

 

With the CCTV systems in place we were able to assist the RCMP in investigating thefts 

involving debit/credit card machines in the South Surrey area.  John came in on a Sunday night 

to provide the RCMP clear video showing the thieves at work. 

 

Last week we had some upgrades done to our production facility and realized at the last minute 

that we would be without power and of course this meant our security systems would be offline.  

We reached out to CPA and they were able to schedule security guard service on short notice. 

 

CPA Intl. Investigations are reliable, professional and respond immediately when service work is 

required.  They also provide on call or scheduled security guard service when required, even if 

the request is short notice. 

 

I would highly recommend John and his team at CPA Intl. Investigations for your security 

requirements. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Shah Hamid 

IT Manager 
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